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Zoom Meeting 
 

 
Tuesday 18th October 7:00pm 

  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7724309191 

  
Meeting ID:    772 430 9191 

Passcode:       killerton 
 
  

 

 

 

 
   

 

Zoom Meeting: 
Once again I apologise for the confusion over the hastily arranged meeting last month where I was wrong-
footed by the Zoom system that generated a random meeting code and password rather than the details I 
had created. I was not aware of this until I received messages to advise there were problems. I did attempt 
to send out updated details and a few people managed to connect later. 
  
I have set up another meeting, and double checked the details above so hopefully a few more will be able 
to join this one. 
  

 

  

 
   

 

 

    

  
As I mentioned in my recent note, I received a note from Nigel Webb letting me know that he has taken up 
golf in recent years. He was playing a round recently and was paired with someone he hardly knew. As the 
game progressed, they were chatting and it transpired that this chap had trained in Exeter, and that he had 
lived in Killerton! He met his girlfriend who at the time was at Rolle College and later they married. 
  
Nigel passed on my email and a few days later I received a note from him. 
  
Hopefully some of our senior colleagues will recognise him from the “then” and possibly the “now” photo. 
  

 

   

 

   

 

   

 

 

John Discombe - married to Jan Evans 
If anyone would like to contact John directly, let me know and I will pass on your email address to him. 

 
 

 
    

 

  

 
 



 

I received a note from Horace Letchford. During his most recent visit toKillerton visit he talked to an 
artist called John Wurr who was sketching the house. He has bought the finished water colour and 
John Wurr has given him permission to get prints if so desired. I’ve included a copy of the images 
below. The picture size is 31 x 19 cm, which when mounted is 46 x 33cm.  If anyone would like a 
copy he will investigate pricing and come back to them before placing any order. 
email:  dletchford@aol.com 
 
 

 

 
 

 

    

 
It appears that a couple of people have changed their email address, if anyone has details for the following, 
perhaps you can let them know that I no longer have their address: 
                       Tim Gregory, Richard Allard, Kev Deadman and Charles Todd. 
  

 

   

 
 

 
 
  

   

 

   

 

 

 

Finally, I am still having problems with the website that are beyond my ability, so I am receiving assistance 
from one of my ex-students – who also worked for me at the College for a number of years in my IT Support 
Team. Hopefully between us we get it up and running correctly soon. At the moment I am unable to edit any of 
the content – though I suspect that few have noticed any difference. 
  
I look forward to seeing any who are able to join us on Tuesday. 
       

 


